
 

 

 

 

Dear IJLA Readers, 

First of all, we are pleased to deliver our journal's 34th issue, which we have prepared with great 

enthusiasm. We wish you, our valuable readers, who do their best to contribute to academia during this 

period of the Covid-19 epidemic, to be in good health. We hope that our newest issue, prepared with 

great effort, will inspire our readers and guide them theoretically and practically for their future studies. 

In this issue, we present to you a total of 30 qualified works on a wide variety of topics. You will read 

studies on Turkish folk literature, modern Turkish literature, Turkish history, old Turkish dialects, 

teaching Turkish as a foreign and second language, foreign language education, linguistics, and 

translation studies. Our journal is not limited to single language studies, but also includes many studies 

in other languages. Therefore, we offer our gratitude to the valuable researchers who contributed to our 

journal with their research and shared their extensive knowledge. 

As IJLA Editorial Team, we hope that this issue will provide critical insight to our readers interested in 

language, language education, literature, and translation studies and will provide valuable accumulation 

with its content. You can always reach us to provide feedback. We will always look forward to receiving 

your studies and feedback. 

 

Best Regards, 

IJLA Editorial Team 
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